
 
 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

  

Reminders 

If you choose to send a birthday treat, it must be an individually wrapped item. Please – no 
cupcakes! 

Thank you! 

Classroom Chronicles! 
News and Notes from Mrs. Stockdale’s 

First Grade Class 

 

April 2024 

Mrs. Stockdale 

mstockdale@ahsd125.org 

(708) 423-3078 

 Important Dates to Remember 

April 8th – Solar Eclipse 

April 9th - Hot Lunch 

April 22nd – Field Trip to 
Frankfort Children’s Museum 

April 23rd – Hot Lunch 

April 26th – Fun Day 

 

            

                     

Homework 

Thank you for helping your child complete and return their 

homework.  Homework will generally be studying/practicing 

spelling words, reading, or math.  Occasionally, homework will be 

assigned on one of our on-line learning platforms.  Please 

practice reading on a daily basis! 

 Reading  

Our new Reading theme features stories with Poetic 
Language. The students love hearing the descriptive 
language, and we will try our hand at writing some 
different types of poems.  

 Math 

We have been learning to count by 2’s, 5’s, and 10’s. We 

continue to learn different ways of expressing a given number, 

and decomposing numbers into tens and ones. 

 

Spelling 

We have just finished 

learning two syllable and 

compound words. We will 

now be adding suffixes to 

a base word (-es, -ed, and 

–ing). Please continue to 

practice spelling and sight 

words. 

 


